
CCUP19-0005 Hearing on 1-26-2023 - Public comment 

R Vosper <robv779@gmail.com> 
Wed 1/25/2023 10:27 PM 

To: Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

You don't often get email from robv779@gmail.com. Learn why this is im12ortant 

After reading Staff recommendations for denial, and without getting into whether medical marijuana 
offers benefits or potential new medical health issues, Planning needs to be aware of: 

Despite no planning approvals being issued to date, MMCA is currently advertising on Google Maps 
that they are open for business. 

The MMCA is displaying at least two vinyl banners/signage at the yet to be approved location on 
Alhambra ... which may violate EDC Ordinances - If there is no planning approval...so how could the 
Planning Dept review/approve signage? 

BTW - the signage is clearly visible in the MMCA presentation photos - already submitted to the 
Planning Commission; it is clearly visible on advertising at Google Maps; and I personally observed it 
on Jan 25th ... perhaps .... Staff needs to conduct a site visit and take Code Enforcement with them? 

RobV. 
Rescue, Ca. 
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